
 

 
 

November 26, 2021 
Ms. Christine Long 
OEB Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
Email: Christine.Long@oeb.ca 
 
RE: EB-2020-0293 Enbridge Gas Inc. St. Laurent Ottawa North Replacement Project 
City of Ottawa Interrogatories to Applicant 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Please be advised that the City of Ottawa requests that oral hearings be conducted to 
review this proposed project. Thank you for your attention to this matter.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Mike Fletcher, Project 
Manager – Environmental Program, at Mike.Fletcher@Ottawa.ca 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Don Herweyer  
Director, Economic Development & Long-Range Planning (EDLRP) 
Planning, Infrastructure and Economic Development (PIED) 
City of Ottawa  
Cc: Mike Fletcher (by e-mail) 
      All Parties (by e-mail) 
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